
Roosevelt SOFTWARE Club

NEW RHS CLUB FOR PEOPLE INTERESTED IN 
COMPUTER SCIENCE

There’s a new club forming at Roosevelt HS for people interested in computer 
science, software engineering, programming, and hacking.

We’ll be getting together to explore all of these things, work on projects, have fun, 
and MAKE STUFF with electronics, software, and code !!!

Where:! Room 319
date: ! Tuesday, October 12
TIME:! 2:45–4:00
ADVISOR:! Mr. Davidson

COME JOIN IN THE FUN AT THE FIRST MEETING !


